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With the start of the year seeing another new committee it was always going to be a challenging time not only to organise new events but to also raise as much money as possible for the school.
With added events this year like the Gin Night, Curry Night and Chinese Night all of which were very successful its clear to see that going forward more events like this would be an added bonus to the profits.
The discos have been more profitable this year and I think that this may be down to the re-structure of the Junior Disco by introducing a Tuck Shop which was a great success.  Along with more profits the children also enjoyed coming to the disco, choosing their snacks and using their own money to buy them which gave them more independence.
This year unfortunately we could not take part in the Christmas Lights switch on due to a lack of parent helpers; this does seem to be the main issue when it comes to organising these events as was the case with this year’s Summer Fair. Huge events like these take lots of organising and if the PFA don’t have enough people coming forward to help then the event simply cannot take place. This in turn affects not only the overall profits but also the children miss out on these events.
Having said that we had lots of helpers at the Christmas Fair this year which was a brilliant event all round and this made an excellent profit contribution of £1127.53!
Another addition to the events this year was the Grand Raffle which raised a respectful £328.00 and also had some very lucky hamper winners! 
Overall we raised £6157.22 with costs of £1705.50 which gave us a total profit of £4451.72.
The PFA have already contributed to the school for the purchase of the Glockenspiels, Year 6 Leavers Hoodies and the Year 6 Leavers Party along with a generous amount of £2500 towards Activity Week.
Having one more Non Uniform to add to the final figures at the end of next week there is a healthy bank balance of £2855.07 to take through to next year along with bidding on any items still required for the school.

